
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Jan. 13, 2025 

 

Dear Carson, Thank you for supporting the Drama program and their 
exciting production of DNA. This thriller was the opening to this weeks, 
ART WEEK.  DNA had the audience laughing up to the frightening climax 
of the show. Mr. Walker would like to thank Andrea, Val, Daniela, Ms. 
Hives, Ms. Harman, Ms. Irani, Mr. Blay, and the office staff Ms. Pinton, Ms. 
Vilensky, and Ms. Wall for the extra support in the final days.  

 

 
Congratulations to the junior girls basketball team who finished 4th place 
out of 12 teams at the Victoria Island Challenge this past weekend. The 
team played their hearts out including a thrilling last minute win against 
host school Belmont. The girls represented Carson extremely well! Way to 
go Eagles! 
 
 

 

 
 


